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Understanding the salary structure 

For the purpose of standardizing the scales and salaries for all public service jobs, the Common Front agreed to 
negotiate a new salary structure to be implemented on April 2, 2019.  

When you are integrated into the new scales under this structure, you will be attributed the level with the salary 
that is equal to or one level immediately above the one you held on April 1, 2019. This rule for implementing 
integration will result in variable increases depending on the employment group and the levels.  

To help you figure out where you stand in this new structure, the CSQ Communications Service developed an 
online tool that enables you to calculate to your salary increase in a few simple steps.  

The tool also shows the new salary scales and includes a Q&A page on the topic. We encourage you to try it out 
right away! 

To access the tool, click here, or consult the CSQ website. 
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